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Shine… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy 50th 
birthday Mrs 
Bainbridge! 

Find out Friday 
Today during Find out Friday, 
please feel free to throw water 
balloons at Class 4. Not because 
they have been naughty but 
because they have been learning 
all about the Anglo Saxons and 
will be testing their very own 
Anglo Saxon shields. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting your child yesterday by attending the first 
Parent’s Evening of this academic year. And thank you to Elena, Rhys, 
Millie-Jo, Katie, Annabel, John and Will for helping to keep the 
evening running smoothly. 

Scout Christmas Post Order Form 
FOFS are repeating Scout Christmas Post again this year. Please see the attached flyer for details but in 
summary it is a cheap way of posting Christmas cards within the local area north of Forton. Each stamp costs 
just 30p and they can be bought from school using the order form below or calling in at the office. Once 
you’ve written all your cards you will then be able to post them in the designated post box that will be in the 
school reception from w/c 26th November. 
 
Please note that cards can only be posted to the following areas using the Scout post: Aldcliffe, Arnside, 
Aughton, Bolton‐le‐Sands, Borwick, Brookhouse, Capernwray, Carnforth‐ Town only, Caton, Claughton, 
Conder Green, Crag Bank, Crook o’ Lune, Denny Beck, Ellel, Farleton, Forton, Galgate, Glasson Dock, Halton, 
Hazelmount, Hest Bank, Heysham, Hornby, Lancaster, Littledale, Melling, Middleton, Millhead, Morecambe, 
Nether Kellet, Over Kellet, Overton, Priest Hutton, Silverdale, Slyne, Stodday, Sunderland, Tewitfield, 
Thurnham, Warton, Wray. 
 
All cards must be posted by 1pm Friday 14th December 2018 in the postbox in School Reception. 
 
Any questions then please see Amanda Wilkinson or call on 07817 553137 
 
Please can I order ……………… stamps at a cost of 30p per stamp 
Name of child…………………………………….…………… and class …………………… 
 
(Please make all cheques payable to FOFS) 

Forton’s First Maths Challenge 
Six very talented girls took part in our first ever maths challenge. The 
challenge was based on their ability and they were each set an 
individual target to reach or beat. They all did superb but the ones 
who came out on top were Lottie and Elena. Well done to Annie, Jess 
Annabelle and Georgina who competed with great skill! 

Y3/4 Boys Football Tournament 
On Wednesday James, Alfie, Zach, George, Thomas, Sam and Jacob took part in 
a 7-a-side tournament at GCA on their new all-weather pitch against 6 other 
schools. The boys played brilliantly, a fact other coaches commented about, and 
were unfortunate to come 3rd by 1 point.  A big thank you to Mr Pye who 
coached the team for the tournament. 
 

Many thanks for our delicious 
tea. From all of the staff 
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Shine… 
Class Shining at Learning Shining at Reading 

1 Kaitlin Wain for her super 
writing 

 
 
 

Daniel 
Michael 

Katie 
Will 

2 Sienna Mitchell for her 
super maths work 

3 James Pye for good work in 
maths and being kind, 

caring and helpful to other 
children 

4 Annabelle Goodbrand-
Sharpe for her hard work in 

all areas and her brilliant 
organisational skills at 

parents evening 

 

 
Dates For Your Diary 

Happy HALF TERM HOLIDAY Monday 22nd- Friday 26th October! 
 


